
Union raises concerns over surveillance of care 
workers

 U.K. 

Public services union UNISON has highlighted the case of care workers employed by 
the national charity Community Integrated Care who are being subjected to 
excessive surveillance. Staff have to sign-in on an hourly basis with their photos 
being taken and their identity also being checked with finger prints. The workers 
argue that the process actually hampers their ability to deliver proper care to 
clients. UNISON is also concerned that the company's use of biometric data without 
personal consent might infringe new data protection rules.
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